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Foundation Newsletter September 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are so impressed at how well the Lions and Tigers are settling into school and adapting so well 

to school routines and expectations! 

 

Thank you for the questionnaires and self-portraits returned to us so far. We would appreciate any 

remaining questionnaires and self-portraits to be returned please on Monday 17th September.  

 

As promised, we have some dates for your diary and a couple of reminders.  

 

Settling in Meeting 

We would like to invite you to a settling in meeting with the Foundation Team on Wednesday 

26th September. There are two slots for you to choose from. Please choose the most 

convenient time: 3.30pm or 3.55pm. This will be an opportunity for us to share how well the children 

are settling in and to answer any general questions about the settling in process.  

 

We will be available for any more specific questions on the door as usual in the mornings or at 

home time. 

 

Big Party 1: ‘The Big Paint’ 

We would like to invite you to share in ‘The Big Paint’ on Thursday 18th October at 

2pm. This will involve working alongside your child to support them in a series of collective and 

collaborative ‘Art Attack’ stations with a focus on different painting techniques. All the resources 

will be provided; we just ask that you bring some willingness to get stuck in and 

not be afraid to get messy! This will be a non-uniform day so we ask that 

children come in wearing old clothes as there is a possibility of paint stains. If 

you are attending, you will be able to go straight home at the end of the session 

with your child; otherwise pick up will be at the usual time.  

 

Looking After Belongings! 

We are so impressed at how well the children have adapted to the routines of the classroom and 

knowing where to put their things in the morning according to which house (colour) group they are 

in or finding their named tray. Unfortunately, as we have mentioned previously, we cannot take 

responsibility for any lost items so please ensure that all items are named to help us in this. We 

would also like to remind that you that PE kits will need to be in school by the week commencing 

1st October.  

 

Thank you for your support in the settling in process. Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter 

(@BPS_JungleTeam) and keep an eye out for the Daily Scribe both on the door and on Twitter. 

 

Kind regards,  

The Foundation Team 
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